St. Paddy’s Day Bash

Saturday March 16,2019
In Support of RVH Cardiac Care Centre & Youth Mental Health Ward

Barriston Law,

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Barrie-Huronia and Rotaract Club of Barrie, |
would like to sincerely thank you for your generous donation of the Wine Gift
Basket for our St. Paddy’s Day Bash Silent Auction.

The feedback from the evening was overwhelming positive and fun was had by
all. Thanks to the generous support of yourselves and other members of the
community we were able to raise over $21,000.00 for the Royal Victoria
Hospital Cardiac Care Centre and Youth and Mental Health Ward.

The funds raised will be used by RVH to provide high quality Cardiac Care as
well help our children and youth in crisis with a comprehensive day program
that partners with the Simcoe County District School Board and an 8 bed unit.

Thank you again for your generous donation. This event would not have been a
success without the strong support of individuals like you.

Yours truly,
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Estelle King
Auction Chair

705-726-0222 ext 7000




